
Deacon Marty Wager passed into the loving embrace of our Lord on May 10
after a brief battle with pancreatic cancer.

Ordained in 1989 by His Eminence, Cardinal Stafford, Deacon Marty served
faithfully at St. Louis Catholic Parish in Englewood from 1989–2004 and at
All Souls from 2004 until his retirement this past December. His heart for
the vulnerable was evident in his work with the Handicap Ministry through
Carron House and the EnCourage Ministry for families within Courage
International.

Due to the Church Renovation here at All Souls, funeral services for Deacon
Marty will take place at St. Frances Cabrini Catholic Parish, located at
6773 W. Chatfield Ave. in Littleton.

Vigil: Thursday, May 29 at 6:00pm
Funeral Mass: Friday, May 30 at 10:30am

We are eternally grateful for Deacon Marty's service to the All Souls Catholic
community. Please keep Deacon Marty's family, especially his wife Kim, in
your prayers at this time.

https://www.sfcparish.org/upcoming-funerals
https://maps.app.goo.gl/4AgughLToW2NsStZ9

